FRASER POWER SQUADRON

Executive Meeting August 3I, 1965 at the residence of Lt. Cmdr. Paiger.

Those present: Bill Couch, Tony Paiger, Al Curran, Art Watts, Lou Durant and Bob Dodd.

Advertising for Junior Piloting.

Al Curran to Master Copy Poster and Bill Couch to have Poster duplicated.

Bob Dodd to make up stencil and copies of letter for distribution and mailing.

Cmdr. Watts reported that there was a total of eight boats attended the family cruise at Telegraph Harbour August 14 and 15th.

Cmdr. Watts to make up a Commanders letter which will be made in duplicate copies by Al Curran.